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The Honorable Steve Huebert, Chairperson 

House Committee on Education 

Statehouse, Room 218-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Huebert: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2505 by House Committee on Education 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2505 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2505 would require school districts to notify parents in writing of the intent to 

administer a college and career readiness assessment questionnaire or survey to any student 

enrolled in kindergarten through grade 12.  A parent would have the opportunity to decline a 

student’s participation; however, no permission by the parent would be needed to administer the 

questionnaire or survey. 

 

 The Department of Education states that the enactment of HB 2505 would have no fiscal 

effect. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Craig Neuenswander, Education  


